
 
 

 

To: Parents of GJHS Students 

From: David A. Ballard, Principal 

 Gladstone Junior High School 

Date: March 11, 2024 

RE: Large Incentive Parent Permission/Request 

 

Dear GJHS Parents, 

 

I hope you and your family are well and looking forward to a well-deserved spring 

break.  I am writing to notify you that the GJHS will be taking its students, who are 

eligible, to the Willow Creek Cinema on Friday, March 22nd, as part of our Braves Plan 

incentive program.   

 

Students eligible to go will be able to view PG or PG-13 movies (TBD based on 

availability), depending upon their parent permission.  All students will have the 

option of viewing a PG or PG-13 movie, their choice, unless you do not want them to.  

If you do not want your child to attend at all, please indicate below.  If you would like 

your child to attend, but do not wish he/she view a PG-13 movie, please indicate 

below. 

 

_____  I do not want my child to attend the incentive at all. 

_____  I do not want my child to view a PG-13 movie. 

 

Please return this notice or call at 428-2295 by  

Wednesday, March 20,   

only if you have indicated one of the choices above.  Otherwise, please disregard. 

 

Parent Signature:  ____________________________ Date:  __________ 


